
Mountain Plains Heritage Park Minutes          Board of Directors            July 21, 2020 

 

Mountain Plains Heritage Park board, meet on July 21, 2020 at the American Legion with the 
following members in attendance: Christy Kessler, George Korhel, Megan Boggs, Rick Durfee and 
Vicky Gearhart.  

Christy advised the members of the treasurer report. Rick Durfee advised that a $50.00 donation had 
been made to the Heritage Park which he deposited.  

Correspondence from the City of Buffalo for the 1% Optional Sales tax monies for weed spraying and 
trail maintenance would be available after July 1, 2020. The City also allocated funds for half of the 
liability insurance premium.  

The members reviewed the budget again so the final could be sent in by July 31, 2020. All were in 
favor of submitting it as shown.  

On July 1, 2020 the Lutheran Church set the bench and Lutheran sign near the Wyoming Railroad 
Terminus Site.  

Megan advised that she received a call from the Trail Board in regards to whom took care of the trail 
at the Park. Megan advised the members took care of the trail.  

Discussed the tree situation at the park as some of them didn’t leaf out this year as well as in the 
past. After further discussion we will see how they do next spring and decide if some tree 
maintenance needs to be done.  

Various maintenance work has been done at the Park in the past month. Rick will do further 
maintenance work on some signs. Vicky was to contact John Zorbas about some erosion at a pipe to 
see how it can be fixed as it is coming out to the trail.  

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 5:35 pm. Next meeting will be held 
August 26, 2020.  

 Respectfully Submitted  

Vicky Gearhart 


